—— ENTERGY

Entergy Operations, Inc

December 17, 1996

1CAN129604

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Document Control Desk

Mail Station P1-137

Washington, DC 20555

Subject:  Arkansas Nuclear One - Unit 1
Docket No. 50-313
License No. DPR-51
Additional Calculations Supporting Unit 1 Pressure And Temperature Limit TS
Change Request

Gentlemen:

By letter dated November 26, 1996 (1CAN119608), Entergy Operations submitted a request
to change the Arkansas Nuclear One - Unit 1 (ANO-1) Technical Specifications to revise the
service period retlected in specification 3.1.2. In the referenced letter. Entergy Operations
stated that FTI calculations 32-1245917-00 and 32-1257716-00 would be submitted to the
staff under a separate cover letter. These FTI calculations have been included in this letter as
ANO calculations 96-E-0057-02 and 96-E-0057-03 in Attachments | and 2 respectively

Each of the referenced calculations is marked as FT1 proprietary, however, attached as the last
page to each of these calculations is the FT1 disclosure letter (INS-96-7661) stating that there

are no restrictions placed on these documents. If you have any questions, please contact me
or a member of my staff.
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cc.  Mr. Leonard J. Callan
Regional Administrator
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IV
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 400
Arlington, TX 76011-8064

NRC Senior Resident Inspector
Arkansas Nuclear One

PO Box 310

London, AR 72847

Mr. George Kalman

NRR Project Manager Region IV/ANO-1 & 2
U. S. Nu¢lear Regulatory Commission

NRR Mail Stop 13-H-3

One White Flint North

11555 Rockville Pike
Rockville, MD 20852




